Office of the Commissioner

—

February 20, 2003

Joseph Shea

Roseland Property Company
1 South Market

Faneuil Hall

Boston, MA 02109-1616

Dear Mr. Shea:

Please find attached the Massachusetts Highway Department’s M.G.L. Chapter 30, Section 61
Finding for the Overlook Ridge project (EOEA #11971) in Malden and Revere. The finding will
be incorporated into Massachusetts Highway Department permits issued for this project. If you
have any questions regarding this finding, please call J. Lionel Lucien, P.E., Manager of the
Public/Private Development Unit, at (617) 973-7341.

John Cogliano
Commuissioner
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